
 
 

 
 

December 19, 2024 
 
 

To whom it may concern,  
 

LY Corporation 
Takeshi Idezawa 
President and Representative Director, CEO 
Stock Code: 4689 

 
 

 
Statement on Today’s Media Report 

 
 
 
Today, there was a report by Nikkei Shimbun (Digital Edition) regarding the tender offer by 
LY Corporation (the “Company”) for BEENOS Inc. However, these reports have not been 
announced by the Company. 
 
The Company has resolved this matter at the Board of Directors meeting held today. The 
Company will promptly make an announcement once preparations are complete. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Disclaimer 
This is an English translation of the release. This translation is prepared and provided for the 
purpose of the reader’s convenience. All readers are recommended to refer to the original 
version in Japanese of the release for complete information. 


